'YARON DEVELOPMENT COMPANY

Tuesday, March 18, 2008
To whom it may concern:

Re: A-1 Snowplowing & Landscaping

This letter is to commend Mr. Bill Nieman, Owner and operator of A-1
Snowplowing & Landscaping. As a vice president of Yaron Development
Company, I started to do business with Mr. Nieman about 7 years ago. Mr.
Nieman was hired as a sub contractor for all our landscaping work including
lawns, walkways patios, shrubs and more. Working with Mr. Nieman
through the years I find him very reliable and professional and a great leader
of his crew. Mr. Nieman always pays attention to details and always finishes
the job on time and on budget. I would recommend anyone who is looking
for landscaping services to contact Mr. Nieman.

Very Truly Yours
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